
 

 

 

 
 

Dear families,  

Is your child interested in cricket?  

If so, we are seeking an expression of interest for students in Years 

2-7 to be involved in school cricket competition, in the following 

grades.  

Kanga cricket – Years 2 & 3   

C Grade – Years 4 & 5 

B Grade – Years 5 & 6 

A Grade – Years 6 & 7 

To make this happen we are seeking parent volunteers to 

coach/manage teams. All coaches/team managers will need an up to 

date RAN training and a DCSI Working With Children Screening. 

Cricket fees will be advised at a later date. 

If you are interested please email 
 

                                      vanessa.rushe993@schools.sa.edu.au  

Or return the slip to the front office by Friday 13th December.  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to the front office by Friday 13

th
 December  

 
My child…………………………….is interested in playing cricket. Learning area…………. 
 
Please circle 

 

Kanga         C Grade         B Grade         A Grade          Girls only 

 

I am  / am not     interested in managing/coaching  a team 

 

 

Parent name…………………………….……..Mobile number…………………….………… 
 

mailto:vanessa.rushe993@schools.sa.edu.au

